Bay State MGA Club Annual Planning Meeting and Winter Potluck

The BSMGAC will be holding its annual planning meeting on Sunday, March 6, 2015 (with a snow date of March 13th) starting at 1:00 pm at the home of Dana and Kathy Booth in Carlisle, MA. We will be discussing the activities planned for the club this year, those we host and those we participate in with other clubs. The planning session will start around 2:00 pm and go until about 4:00 pm with socializing before and after. Please coordinate what to bring with Dana and Kathy by contacting them at 978-369-5702 or email dana.a.booth@gmail.com. The Booth home is located at 44 River Road, Carlisle, MA. This is just off Rt 225 just west of where the road crosses the Concord River. For those members who attended the meeting last spring you will remember where it is.

Please remember to get your annual dues to Judy Pruitt, 23 Elwell Rd., Jamaica Plain MA 02130. Dues are still only \$20.

I am looking forward to a great year of driving the MGAs. See you at the meeting!

Safety Fast,

Jack Horner President, Bay State MGA Club

Pictures of some club members' projects:



Brian Denis' MGA with new paint

